
Invitation email for participants of the NCI Summer Curriculum Program:

Dear NCI Summer Curriculum Program Participant:

We hoped you enjoyed the training we provided to you this summer!

It has been several months since you attended our program. We would like to follow-up with 

you and obtain your feedback on the impact of our training on your professional work. The 

survey should take less than 5 minutes to answer.  Your feedback will be critical to improve 

future trainings. 

Please click on the following link to take the survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VZSSBBF

Should you have any questions, please contact Hala Azzam at hala.azzam@mail.nih.gov.  

Thank you!

The NCI Summer Curriculum Team

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VZSSBBF

